
COLORADO	STATE	FIRE	CHIEFS	
COMBINATION	SECTION	MEETING	

FEBRUARY	17,	2017	
AGENDA	

	
	

Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Friday,	February	17,	2017	at	1000	at	the	Wellington	Fire	Protection	
District.	

1. Welcome	and	introduction	of	members	and	guests	present.	
	

2. Chief	Gary	Green,	Wellington	Fire	Department,	will	discuss	their	Department	history	and	
activities.	

	
3. Garry	Briese,	CSFC	Executive	Director,	will	give	us	an	update	on	current	CSFC	activities	and	

events,	if	available.	

	
4. Chief	Green	will	present	an	interesting	and	challenging	discussion	on	the	“The	Stormy	C’s	of	

Change”.	Each	day,	personally	and	professionally,	we	are	faced	with	evolving	environments,	
situations	and	circumstances	that	challenge	our	thoughts,	beliefs,	stability	and	stasis.	An	
offering	of	considerations	and	concepts	for	effective	change	management	will	prompt	
engaging	discussion	and	provide	practical	tools	for	successful	organizational	and	personal	
transition.		

	
5. Our	only	membership	requirements	are	that	you	are	a	member	of	the	CSFC	and	be	in	good	

standing.	Please	pay	your	annual	dues	in	a	timely	manner.		
	

6. Please	spread	the	word	about	joining	the	CSFC	and	our	Combination	Section,	especially	to	
new	Chief	Officers	as	they	move	into	your	area.	For	more	information	please	see	our	website	
at:	colofirechiefs.org	or	E-mail	Garry	Briese	at:	gbriese@brieseassociates.com.	

	
7. Reach	out	to	a	neighboring	Combination	Department	Chief	Officer	and	invite	him/her	to	

attend	our	meetings.	New	faces	and	new	ideas	help	us	to	grow	and	expand	our	knowledge.	
	

8. We	request	that	each	attending	member	contribute	a	$10.00	donation	to	help	offset	the	
cost	of	snacks	and	lunch	with	the	host	department.	Exact	change	would	be	appreciated.		

	
	
	
	

	



	

DIRECTIONS	TO:	 																		Wellington	Fire	Department		
8130	3rd	Street	

Wellington,	CO	80549	
970-568-3232	

	
	
	
	
From	I-25	North	
	
Take	Exit	278	toward	Wellington	
Turn	left	onto	CO-1/Cleveland	Avenue		
Turn	left	on	3rd	Street	
Wellington	Fire	Department	is	one	block	down	on	the	left	side.		
Parking	is	available	on	the	street,	or	south	of	the	fire	station	on	McKinley	Avenue		
	
REMINDER:	OUR	NEXT	MEETING	WILL	BE	ON	FRIDAY,	FEBRUARY	17	AT	1000	AT	WELLINGTON	
FIRE	DEPARTMENT.	
	


